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David Kaser, committee chair, 
discusses ACRL’s future

Committee Discusses 
Future of ACRL

The ACRL Ad Hoc Committee to Develop an Activity 
Model for ACRL for 1990 held its meeting in the ACRL 
office area at the ALA Midwinter Conference on February 
2. Topics for discussion included:

•  the future relationship between ACRL and ALA and 
ARL;

•  the size of the headquarters operation;
•  the range and definition of academic and research li­

braries in the next 10 years;
•  the linkage between headquarters and the member­

ship;
•  the financial future of ACRL; and
•  ACRL’s program components.
A full report on the committee’s activities will appear in a 

future issue of C&RL News.




